
 

 

 

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE PROGRAMME COUNCIL 
I am honoured to invite 

 
 

Mr 

Afonso Gonçalves 
President of the Committee on Economy, Innovation, Public Works and Housing 

Assembly of the Republic  
Portugal 

 
to take part in the 

31st ECONOMIC FORUM 
which will be held in the Gołębiewski Hotel in Karpacz, Poland 

6-8 September 2022 under the theme: 

‘Europe in the Face of New Challenges’ 

 
 
 

   
  

Cezary Przybylski 
Marshal 

of Lower Silesia 

Jacek Sutryk 
Mayor of 
Wrocław 

Zygmunt Berdychowski 
Chairman Economic Forum 

Programme Council 

 



 

 

 
Warsaw, 3rd May 2022 

 

Dear Sir, 

The Economic Forum, organised by the Foundation Institute for Eastern Studies, is the 
biggest conference in Central and Eastern Europe. For 30 years it has been attracting 
political, economic and social leaders from all over the world. 

The unique climate of the event fosters the development of cooperation between EU 
Member States and their neighbours. Important declarations are made at the Forum every 
year, which is why the debates are followed with the greatest interest by media from all 
over the world, and their echoes resound in expert and political circles long after the Forum 
ends. 

This year's 31st edition of the Economic Forum will be held on 6-8 September 2022 in 
Karpacz under the theme: ‘Europe in the Face of New Challenges’.  

 

I remain hopeful that the brand of the Forum and its content will convince you to accept 
our invitation.  

 

Zygmunt Berdychowski 
Chairman 

Economic Forum Programme Council 

 

Yours sincerely, 


